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In filing VGl's letter, I noted that it was originally received by the Commission on December 31, 2007. Therefore, that 
should be the effective date of the cancellation for Docket No. 08001 7-TC. Can you please change the effective date in 
the docket title? I apologize for not noticing that sooner. Thanks. 

DOCUMf Hi NCMCER-DATE 

1 

FPSC-COMMISSIOH CLERK 


